
 
 
 

Dear Parents   Head Teachers’s Comments 
Another week has flown by and what a very busy one it has been! Our after school clubs are in full swing and we 
are so lucky to be able to offer your children a club every night of the week. Multi-sports, football, cooking, 
circus skills and performing arts clubs were all so busy and enjoyed by all. It is heart-warming observing how 
much fun the children have at these clubs. 
 
As you know, at St. Cuthbert's, we want to give our pupils as many opportunities as possible and the busy 
calendar reflects this! On Monday, we welcomed Carly Harding from Lakes Yoga, who spent time with each 
class, working on stretching and breathing activities. The children really benefitted from this session. Carly will 
be in every Monday. KS2 also spent the morning on Windermere, trying out paddle boarding and kayaking. We 
had a fantastic session. We have three further sessions booked. 
 
Please keep an eye on the calendar for leavers' and class trips. We will cover the cost of these trips as much as 
possible, but we may ask for a voluntary donation towards help with transport. The Explorers are hoping to visit 
Lakeland Farm Park on 26th of June, The Trailblazers will be enjoying a leavers' trip to Lakeside YMCA on 1st of 
July and the whole of KS2 are hopefully going to be climbing the heights at Tree Top Treks at Brockhole on 8th 
of July. 
 
Next week, we are welcoming Paul Sturgess, he is the UK's tallest man, measuring a whopping 7foot 7inches! He 
eats 7,000 calories a day, has sized 19 feet! He was a champion basketball player and will be coming into school 
next Friday to spend the day working with the children, focusing on how our differences make us special. It will 
be a wonderful day. 
 
In the next couple of weeks, we will be sending home your child’s end of year reports. We will also be giving you 
the opportunity to arrange a parental consultation with your child’s teacher. These will be over the phone, as 
they were in the Spring term. On Tuesday 15th June, our photographer will be in school - taking class photos. 
Please ensure your child is in full uniform. 
 
You will be aware that COVID cases are rising locally, so please could we request that you all remain vigilant and 
if your child has any symptoms, you keep them off school and get them tested. Could you also keep up with the 
lateral flow testing and please remember to wear your mask at pick up and drop off.  
Enjoy the weekend, Stay safe, 
Mrs Lucy Bone & Mrs Sarah Tansey 
Head of School & Executive Head Teacher 

  DIARY – JUNE 2021 
Monday 14th Whole School Wellbeing sessions, in school time 
Tuesday 15th Class and Y6 Leavers photographs, 9.30am 
Thursday 16th KS2 Water Sports on Windermere, am 
Friday 17th  UK’s tallest man, Paul Sturgess visits, in school time 
CLUBS 
Theme Day Years 
Multi-sports Mondays Year 2 upwards 
Cooking Tuesdays Reception upwards 
Performing Arts Wednesdays Year 3 upwards 
Circus Skills Thursdays Year 3 upwards 
Football Fridays Year 2 upwards 

Wrap-around Care - all payments are due in advance when booking please –  
Breakfast Club* is open from 8.15am until 8.45am £2 per child, per session  
After-school Club* runs from 3.15pm until 5pm at £4 per child, per session. 
*Please book a week in advance to allow staff planning.  If less notice is given we cannot guarantee availability. 
 

 
KS2 had a great time on Windermere 

this week 


